
Recognition of Outstanding Foster Care 

Advocates 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Advocate's Name], 

On behalf of [Church Name], we would like to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude 

for your exceptional commitment and dedication to advocating for foster care in our community. 

Your tireless efforts in raising awareness, supporting families, and providing care for the 

children in need have made a profound impact. Your compassion and willingness to help make 

you a true blessing to our church and the families you serve. 

We are honored to recognize you as a dedicated advocate in our church. Your work exemplifies 

the values we uphold and inspires others to take action in support of our mission. 

Thank you for your unwavering support and dedication. We are proud to have you as a member 

of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


